
                   Bradleys Both Community Primary School  
                                              Friday 1st March 2024 

 
 

 

Dear Children, Parents and Staff,  

 

Spring time all of a sudden seems to have arrived with the first bulbs opening up 

around the school site. I know last year different groups of children planted a 

range of different bulbs around the grounds and we look forward to seeing them 

brighten up our outside area as they grow and flower.  

 

Did you know that today is St David’s Day? “Dydd Gŵyl Dewi Hapus” (dee-the goil De-wi ha-peece) OR Happy 

St David's Day.  St David is the patron Saint of Wales. To mark the day, many Welsh people around the world 

wear one or both of Wales's national emblems - a daffodil and a leek. The National St David's Day parade is held 

in the centre of Cardiff every year, with lots of exciting performances by dragons and theatre groups.  

 

Monday Assembly 

On Monday we were treated to a special assembly that was led by Barira, one of our Year 6 children.  Barira 

created a power point presentation to help share her family’s Pilgrimage experience.  It was a very informative 

presentation where Barira talked about her experiences and faith.  The whole school listened intently and asked 

some thoughtful questions that Baira was able to answer incredibly well.  It was very brave to stand up in front 

of the whole school and I am so proud of Barira’s efforts. It would be great to welcome other children to share 

their interests or experiences in future assemblies. Please come and speak to me if you have any ideas. I enjoyed 

listening and learning on Monday instead of leading assembly.  

 

Class 1 Balance Bikes  

The children in Ocean Class 1 had a fun afternoon using the balance bikes on our all-weather track. Balance bikes 

develop the children's motor skills by learning to balance and steer which helps improve their coordination and 

balance. Thank you to the Craven Schools Sports Partnership and the team at Skipton Tennis Centre for the loan 

of the balance bikes for the rest of this half term. We look forward to using them each week and building up our 

confidence. 

 

Parent Consultation Meetings  

Thank you to everyone who attended parent consultation meetings on Wednesday. It was good to share progress 

and talk about how your children are getting on this term.  Please remember the second parent consultation 

meeting appointments are arranged for Tuesday 12th March, which is the week after next.  

 

POLITE REQUEST 

Please can children be kept out of the Class 1 outside walled area and the Woodland area at the end of the day 

once collected by their adult.  These areas are not for use before or after school. Thank you in advance for your 

help with this. 

  

School Council events coming up  

Please help to support the School Council with the following events that are being held in school in the next few 

weeks.  



 Thursday 7th March  World Book Day – dress up as your favourite book character  

 The School Council would be extremely grateful for everyone to donate a chocolate Easter Egg for our 

annual Easter Egg Tombola on Thursday 21st March. PLEASE start to send your Easter Egg donations 

into school from Monday 11th March to allow us to make sure we have enough for every child at school.  

There is no charge for this, everyone donates an egg and then wins an egg back on the tombola that 

they get to take home.  

 Friday 15th March  Red Nose Day – we will be raising money for wearing 

RED for Comic Relief 

Dates for your diaries 
4.3.2024 Local Governing Body Meeting 6pm  

5.3.2024 Friends Mother’s Day Makes – class activities 
7.3.2024 World Book Day – come to school dressed as your favourite book character 

11.3.2024 Ramadan 

12.3.2024 Parent Consultation Meetings – appointments booked direct with class teachers 

15.3.2024 School Council Red Nose Day – wear red to school day 
  St Patrick’s Day  

  KS2 Schools Sports Trilogy Festival – Polar Class 3  

18.3.2024 Local Governing Body Meeting 6pm  
19.3.2024 Parent’s ‘How to Support Mathematics at Home’ Meeting 3.30-4.15pm (details to follow)  

22.3.2024 Break up for Easter  

8.4.2024 Staff Inset Training Day  

9.4.2024 Return to school  
 

I wish you a happy and safe weekend.  

Kind regards 

Mr B Rogers 

 

 

 

 

 

This week’s pupil’s Awards 
 1st March 2024 

 

Congratulations to the following children for their hard work and positive  

approach to school. 

                          
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Well done everyone! 

Class Pupil of the Week 

 

Resilience Award 

Ocean Class 1 

 

Ollie Grayson 

Rainforest Class 2 

 

George K Darcey 

Polar Class 3 

 

Lottie Stanley 

Climate Class 4 

 

Austin Henry W 

Eco Class 5 

 

Charlotte Percy 


